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The risk of developing bowel cancer   rises from age 50, but the number of 
Australians under age 50 diagnosed with bowel cancer has been        in-
creasing. That’s why it’s important to know the symptoms of bowel cancer 
and have them investigated by your GP if they  persist for more than two 
weeks.  
 
Healthy diet and lifestyle choices, as well as bowel screening can de-
crease your risk 
 
Evidence reveals quitting smoking, limiting alcohol consumption, and eating 
foods containing fibre as well as maintaining a healthy weight and engaging 
in regular physical activity are all  
beneficial. 
Bowel cancer screening is safe and easy and can be done at home.  
It should be done every 1-2 years from age 50. 
 
A positive result of the bowel screening test means blood has been detected 
in the samples. It does not       necessarily mean bowel cancer is    present 
but does require further investigation by a GP and a referral for   colonoscopy 
within 30 days.  
 
For more information, please visit www.bowelcanceraustralia.org or book 
your appointment with your GP now. 

 

Bowel Cancer Awareness 

Flu vaccination can reduce 
the risk of flu-associated  

hospitalization for children, 
working age adults, and    

older adults.        
Flu vaccine prevents tens of 
thousands of hospitalizations 

each year  
Please contact our friendly 
reception staff to book your 

flu vaccine. 



 

If you have any suggestions, comments or feedback, we would love to hear from you.  

Email us at warangamedical@gvhealth.org.au We can only continue to improve with your help. 

Please be advised this clinic will be CLOSED  
Monday 8th June 2020 

For Queens Birthday Public Holiday. 

Why is Australian male health so in need of attention? Why work on men's health?  

Good question! Because the health status of males in most countries, including Australia, is generally poorer 
than that of females. 

More males die at every stages through the life course, more males have accidents, more males take their own 
lives and more males suffer from lifestyle-related health conditions than females at the same age. 

Meanwhile, men are less frequent visitors to general practitioners, and the perception is that they don't care 
about health or that health services are not well-prepared to interact with men effectively. 

But that's not what Men's Health Week is about! 

Men's Health Week was started in the 
United States by the US Congress in 
1994 to heighten awareness of preventa-
ble health problems and encourage early 
detection and treatment of disease among 
men and boys.  

In Australia, there were small and         
localised Men's Health Week events in 
Victoria and then in New South Wales 
from about 2000 onwards. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For more information speak to your GP or 
visit https://www.menshealthweek.org.au/  

Men’s Health Week 15th—21st June 2020 

https://www.menshealthweek.org.au/

